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Benjamin Buckley

From: Michael Conway <mcmikeconway@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 2:38 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Michael Conway only before picture i have

No that was just the porch it was crumbling and falling apart it is the same just new concreate  
 
On Mon, Oct 16, 2023 at 2:21 PM Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

Good afternoon Mr. Conway,  

  

I did located] the application in the office, as well as the photograph you sent along. At this point, we have everything 
we need. The case is scheduled to be heard at the November 8th Commission meeting. Staff may reach out prior to the 
meeting to clarify any details. I did notice there was some concrete work listed in the scope of work. Would this be a 
replacement of the sidewalk and/or driveway? 

  

Thanks in advance for the clarification.  

  

Benjamin Buckley  

Planner II | Historic Preservation Team 

Planning & Development Department | City of Detroit 
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226 
Phone: 313.224.4803 

Email: benjamin.buckley@detroitmi.gov 
Website: Detroitmi.gov/pdd  

Michael E. Duggan, Mayor 

  

From: Michael Conway <mcmikeconway@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 2:14 PM 
To: Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Michael Conway only before picture i have 

  

Do I still need to do this I thought you were gonna use the information I provided from the permit that I applied for  
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On Wed, Oct 11, 2023 at 11:59 AM Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

Good morning Mr. Conway,  

  

Thank you for these photos. Can you complete the applicable portions of the attached form (no need to notarize), and 
type out a description of the work that was completed, as well as any additional exterior work you have planned for 
the property? You are also welcome to print the form and bring it to our office if that is easier.  

  

Thanks in advance, 

  

Benjamin Buckley  

Planner II | Historic Preservation Team 

Planning & Development Department | City of Detroit 
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226 
Phone: 313.224.4803 

Email: benjamin.buckley@detroitmi.gov 
Website: Detroitmi.gov/pdd  

Michael E. Duggan, Mayor 

  

From: Michael Conway <mcmikeconway@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 11:31 AM 
To: Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Michael Conway only before picture i have 
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